Mayor Cole Municipality of South Huron 322 Main Street, Box 759 Exeter, Ontario N0M 1S6

Dear Mayor Cole:

At the last regular meeting of the Exeter Rodeo Committee, the following motion was passed –

Motion - 12/05/18

Moved by:

Craig Hebert

Seconded by:

Steve Clarke

"That the Exeter Rodeo Committee request Council to once again permit beverage service to be provided under the auspices of an extension to the South Huron Recreation Centre permanent liquor licence."

Disposition:

Carried

Refreshment revenue identified under the Community Services Department operating budget is enhanced due to beverage sales from this event. Beverage service has been provided in this same manner for the past 22 years.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Yours truly,

Scott Nickles

Exeter Rodeo Chair